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1st December 2022 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,   
  

  
Year 2 Great Fire of London Workshop  
  
I am pleased to inform you that Year 2 have arranged for Freshwater Theatre Company to visit the 
Mead Infant and Nursery School on Thursday 15th December 2022 as a ‘fantastic finisher’ to the 
end of their London topic and their learning about the Great Fire of London.  
  
The children will be recreating life in Pudding Lane in 1666 and they will become the fire as it grows 
and spreads. They will meet the famous diarist Samuel Pepys, and debate the rebuilding of the city 
of London.  
  
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5.14 per child to cover the costs of the workshop.  
We would be grateful if payment can be made by Thursday 8th December 2022 via Scopay  –
 www.scopay.com/mead 
 
Parents in receipt of benefits may be exempt from the cost of this visit.  If you have any concerns 
about the cost, please speak to Mrs Creasey or a member of the Year Two Team in confidence as 
soon as possible. 
 
  
Kind regards,  
  
Mrs Stahlecker  
Year Group Leader  
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